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To:  Master, Ship-owners, Operators, Company Security Officers, Ship Security Officers 

and Recognized Security Organizations (RSO’s) of Panamanian Flagged Vessel. 

 

 

Subject: Restricted Vessels List. 

 

 

Reference:     Restricted Vessels List. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

1. The Panama Maritime Authority as part of its actions to improve the performance of our fleet and 

complying with its commitment to collaborate with the United Nations, has implemented the “Restricted 

Vessels List”, which is composed by three parts: 

 

A. Vessels that have been deleted from the Panama Ship Registry, as a result of investigations that 

have shown links to the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea (DPR K) 

 

B. Vessels included by any Memorandum of Understanding (MOUs) as Paris, Tokyo, Indian Ocean, 

Black Sea, into their underperformance or banned lists. 

 

C. Flag Administrations that have been classified with a low performance or with a Very High 

Detention Index Level, according to United State Coast Guard and any Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOUs) as Paris, Tokyo, Indian Ocean, Black Sea, annual report 2016. 

 

2. The purpose of this list is to inform interested parties, about the ships that our Administration has detected 

as participating in activities that are prohibited by the UN sanctions regime, and those ships that are subject 

to a previous technical analysis as part of our “due diligence” for the authorization of a new registry.  

 

3. This list will be available at www.segumar.com, inside the tab “Restricted Vessels List” on the left hand 

side column. 

 

4. We encourage all interested parties to be aware of the content of this list, as it gets updated periodically 

with the purpose to avoid contact of any nature, by virtue of the situation explained in this circular.   
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Inquiries concerning the subject of this Circular or any other request should be directed to: 

Directorate General of Merchant Marine 

Panama Maritime Authority  

 

Phone: (507) 501-5031 / 5012 

E-mail:  jcummings@amp.gob.pa 

  jlortega@amp.gob.pa 

 
 

 

PANAMA MARITIME AUTHORITY 

 

 MERCHANT MARINE CIRCULAR MMC-361 

 

PanCanal Building  

Albrook, Panama City 

Republic of Panama 

Tel: (507) 501-5355   

mmc@amp.gob.pa 
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